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The details of candidates short-listed for written test on the basis of their application against 

advertisement was uploaded earlier. Now we are also uploading details of candidates who have 

been short-listed for written test based on the nominations received from Employment exchanges 

and Sainik Boards. The admit cards have been sent to all the short-listed candidates by ordinary post 

at their respective correspondence address.  

The written test for all the vacancies would be conducted on 1st July 2012 at Arya PG College, Opp. 

Bus stand, Panipat (Haryana) from 10 AM to 11 AM. Candidates are advised to report by 0930 AM.  

 The paper would comprise 70 multiple choice questions which will include technical questions, 

questions of General knowledge and aptitude.  

Candidates whose name figures among the short-listed candidates and who do not receive their 

admit cards by 25th June 2012 may inform us about the same at recruitmentnrpl@iocl.co.in by clearly 

mentioning their Name, Post applied for and Roll Number. Such requests must be made between 

26th and 29th June 2012 only, preferably from the e-mail account mentioned by the candidates in 

their original applications. We would issue duplicate admit cards to such candidates at the test 

venue itself, subject to verification from a valid photo identity card like PAN, Driving license, Aadhar 

card or Voter card. Such candidates would be required to bring additional photographs (matching 

with those used in the application form) along with all original documents and attested copies 

thereof in support of their eligibility. 

Candidates may note that based on their performance in the written test on 1st July 2012, they 

would be further short-listed for Trade test (Physical fitness test for Technical Attendant-I) and 

interview. For such candidates, the Trade test/Physical fitness test & interview would be conducted 

at Panipat itself on 2nd and 3rd July 2012, therefore outstation candidates may plan their travel 

accordingly. Please note that no boarding/lodging would be provided by IOCL to such candidates. 

Any modification/change would be announced on this website itself, therefore candidates are 

advised to check the www.iocl.com for updates, if any. Queries, if any, may be addressed to 

recruitmentnrpl@iocl.co.in 
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